
The Acrn Group Practice


Patient Participation Group Newsletter No1

New members needed; can you spare 6 hours a year?

The Acorn PPG works in consultation with the Practice, helping them to keep alert and responsive to patients' needs and concerns, continuing to offer the highest quality of care. The PPG lends a hand with ongoing projects and helps identify new areas to explore and develop

Acorn Practice Senior Partner, Dr. Neil Jackson observes; "We are very fortunate to have such a dedicated and innovative PPG - they certainly keep us on our toes!" Practice Manager Rosemary Croft adds, "It is great to have the PPG's time and skills sets; they are a valuable added resource."

The group will benefit patients by maintaining a diverse membership. 
Find out how you can join, by visiting the practice website or asking in reception.

Flu Vaccinations –LAST CHANCE
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The surgery is still offering the flu vaccination by appointment. Those most in need of winter flu protection, contact reception for an appointment. If you are over 65, pregnant, a child, a registered carer or have a condition that puts you at risk then that means YOU!




Are YOU or Do you have a Young Carer with the Practice?

Working together, the Practice and Patient Participation Group have developed an information pack and services for young carers. These services include: 
· Advice 
· Telephone service
· Fast track and convenient appointments

A young carer is someone under 18 who helps look after someone in their family, or a friend, who is ill, disabled or misuses drugs or alcohol.  

What might a young carer do?
· Practical tasks, such as cooking, housework and shopping
· Physical care, such as helping someone out of bed 
· Emotional support, such as talking to someone who is distressed
· Personal care, such as helping someone dress
· Managing the family budget and collecting prescriptions
· Helping to give medicine 
· Looking after brothers and sisters.
· Helping someone communicate

Please help us to help you by letting the Surgery know

Adult Carers
1. Do you provide unpaid help and support to a:
· Child?
· Relative?
· Friend? 
· Neighbour?

2. Is this due to a:
· Physical or mental illness?
· Addiction? 
· Disability?

3. Could the person(s) you care for not manage without your help?

If you can answer YES to these three questions, please let the Surgery know so that they can support YOU!
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Refurbishment

There will be building work in both the patient and clinical areas over the next 5 months. The works will include new flooring throughout and new specification sinks and blinds in the clinical areas. The London Improvement Grant have contributed to the funding of this project. Every effort to keep patients inconvenience to a minimum will be made and we thank you for your understanding at this time. 

Save The Trees

Keep up to date with news and services at Acorn Group Practice. Sign up to receive the newsletter by email. There will be no more than 4 each year. Send a mail with the subject ‘newsletter’ to acorngrouppractice@nhs.net   alternatively give your email address to reception for the newsletter.
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